
Teachers should be against this bill, especially in their own schools..
A school allowing lawful CCL carriers to enter insures a few protectors would be present during any incident of a shooter entering 
the school to harm the children.  
At the very least, those CCL holders would offer some protection to their immediate students in their charge.
It is unbelievable that any sensible teachers would choose a totally helpless situation over allowing lawful Oregonians who have 
passed background checks and a CCL class to be present.  A person has to be very foolish to WANT to be helpless, and force 
others to be also!
Every past incident has been without such help, and look at the result!  
This bill should be dumped at this committee level..


